
 
 

 

Event Notification: 

House of Sephora at White Bay Power Station 

 

14/02/2025 

Dear Resident/Building Owner/Business Owner, 

As a valued member of the local community, we would like to inform you of some 
important information regarding upcoming activities at White Bay Power Station.  

The Make Haus will be holding an event for Sephora from Monday 3 March 2025 to 
Wednesday 5 March 2025. House of Sephora is a one-of-a-kind beauty exhibition that is 
held twice a year. Sephora brands are invited to hold a booth to promote, educate and 
display their products. The event will be low impact and predominantly take place 
indoors. This is a private event.  

Key dates: 

Bump in Monday 3 March  8am - 6pm 
Event – Day 1 Tuesday 4 March 8am - 6pm 
Event – Day 
2 

Wednesday 5 March 8am - 6pm 

Bump out Wednesday 5 March 8am - 6pm 
 

A number of management plans will be implemented to ensure any disruptions are 
minimal if at all. Staff and security will also be monitoring the area regularly to keep 
disturbances to a minimum. 

Noise Management: 
There will not be any amplified noise.  

Traffic Management: 
There are no road closures for this period.  

Contact information: 
If you require any assistance or information during the event, please contact Danielle 
Dean on the event hotline at 0494 156 926 The event hotline will be operational for the 
same key dates and times as above.  

For more information on the event please dani@themakehaus.com.au 

 

Kind Regards, 

 
Danielle Dean 
Director 
The Make Haus 

 


